
Published on University of Colorado (https://www.cu.edu)

Home > The last paychecks of the year are coming; remember to review them

The last paychecks of the year are coming; remember to 
review them [1]

November 6, 2019 by Employee Services [2]

The end of the year is approaching, which means you will be receiving your last paychecks of 
the year. Reviewing every pay date and paycheck can create some ease this busy holiday 
season. Don’t drop the ball: check your check.

For monthly paid employees, the following are dates to remember:

Friday, Nov. 29
Tuesday, Dec. 31

For biweekly paid employees, the following are dates to remember:

Friday, Nov. 1
Friday, Nov. 15
Friday, Nov. 29
Friday, Dec. 13
Friday, Dec. 27

Reviewing each pay date to ensure you have received the correct pay is essential for a worry-
free tax season.

Click here [3] for the full 2019 payday schedule.
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